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Congratulations 
 

Congratulations to Mr Cook and his 
wife who have just had a baby girl.  

Mr Cook will be on paternity leave for 
the next two weeks. Year 6 will be 
taught by Mrs Isle and Mrs Ireland 

during his absence. 
 

Also congratulations to Mrs Finney 
who has also had a baby girl, named 

Emily Rose. 
 

*************************************** 
FOLS 

 
The FOLS committee met last week 
to plan events for the coming year. 
Please look out for the newsletter 

which outlines events this term and 
posters are displayed around school. 

 
 

******************************************* 
 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
 

This year the school council have 
chosen the charities for school to 

support. A letter will be sent home to 
share this with you all. The first event 
will be a Macmillan coffee morning. 

This will be Friday 28th September in 
the school hall.  

Look out for more details. 
 

**************************************** 
 

Bikeability 
 
The year 6 have worked so hard this 
week during their bikeability sessions. 
The instructors commented on what 
fabulous children we have which is 

always lovely to hear. 
 

Well done to all, incredible progress 
was made by everyone. 

 
**************************************** 
 
 

Social Media / Mobile technology 
 
Thank you for your support regarding 

mobile phones – the children have 
been handing them in daily and I am 

pleased children are walking to 
school whilst the weather is still nice. 
 
****************************************** 

Before and After School 
 

Pupils in school, or their siblings are 
not allowed on the climbing 

equipment before or after school. 
These areas require supervision and 
have strict guidance as to the ages 

they are appropriate for.  
 

Thank you for your support in the 
matter. 

******************************************* 
 

School Council Elections 
 

On Monday we will be holding the 
election for this year’s members of 

our school council. 
 

If your child wishes to put themselves 
forward as a candidate they will need 

to prepare a short piece about 
themselves to present to their class 

ready for voting at lunchtime. 
 

It should be no longer than 5 minutes 
and give reasons why they should be 

elected. 
 

***************************************  
School Office Email 

 
We have now set up a new email 

address for parents to communicate 
with the school. 

 office@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 
 
However, please continue to phone in 

non-attendance. 
 

Thank you 
 

*************************************** 

Attendance 
The greater the attendance, the 

greater the achievement. 
Overall this week 

10th – 14th September 
96.22% 

******************************************* 
Tully Cup 

 
This term, our school value is 

Generosity 
God’s generosity is best described as 
‘grace’, love given freely without limit 
or conditions. This generosity, once 

experienced and acknowledged by an 
individual, can in turn release a 
generous spirit towards others. 

 
Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Ted M  Yr2 
KS 2 – Alex L Yr3 

************************************** 
Evergreen 

Well done to everyone who achieved 
their Evergreen status. 

******************************************* 
Snippets 

Snippets is available on our website 
and Facebook page 

Diary dates for the year have been   
finalised, they will be emailed home 

and published on the website. 
 

 If you require paper copies of any 
please contact the office. 

**************************************** 
Next Week 

17  
 
3.35-
4.35 

School Council 
elections 
Magical maths 
workshop 

18   

19   

20  
3.30 
–4.30 

 
MSP – Year 5/6 
football 

21 pm Short tennis 
competition at 
Willoughton 
Primary school 
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